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Geena Sims, a junior business administration major at Alfred University who intends to study abroad in the United
Kingdom from September 2008- June 2009, has been selected as a recipient of at $5,000 Benjamin A. Gilman
International Scholarship. Sims is a graduate of South High School. She is a daughter of Ms. Phabian Sims of Kiowa,
CO. During the Fall 2008 Academic Year 2008-09 application cycle, the Gilman Scholarship Program received 1, 659
applications for the 700 possible awards. The Gilman International Scholarship Program offers grants for U.S. citizen
undergraduate students of limited financial means to pursue academic studies abroad. Such international study is
intended to better prepare U.S. students to assume significant roles in an increasingly global economy and
interdependent world.


